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Report by Mona Babin 
 
 
This past summer we were very fortunate to get a generous (and anonymous) volunteer 
manage the gardening efforts for all residents of The Village. 
 
The gardens stood out and looked absolutely amazing!!!  As reported in October…. “The 
Elizabeth park looked curated by professional hands. The volunteer also enhanced our 
mailbox areas with a few pots of flowers.”  Thank you!  To prepare for the fall, the 
flowers were pulled out and the bushes trimmed. 
 
We are planning another strong planting summer with geraniums throughout The 
Village.  The areas have been ‘cleaned’ and are ready to be ‘beautified’! 
 
I would also like to thank the NOTL town staff who added some wood chips to spruce 
things up! 
 

 
 
Garden at Garrison Village Drive and Samuel Street 


